
Compton/Woodley Airport 
Quarterly Newsletter 

Airport Events &  
Activities 

Annual Air Fair  
November 1, 2025 

Aviation Commission 
Meetings 

Wednesday, August 27 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
Compton Woodley Airport 
901 West Alondra Blvd. 
Compton, CA 90220 

Wednesday, September 17 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
General Wm. J. Fox Airfield 
4725 William J. Barnes Ave. 
Lancaster, CA 93536 

Wednesday, October 29 
10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
Whiteman Airport 
10000 Airpark Way 
Pacoima, CA 91331 

Other Meetings 

EAA Chapter 96 Meeting 
EAA Hangar 
11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
(1st Saturday of each month) 

July 2025 
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From the Airport Manager 

Latanya Collier (lcollier@pw.lacounty.gov)  

Hello!  Summer is here, and I would like to say thank you for your       

continued patience and partnership as we work to keep Compton/

Woodley Airport a safe, compatible, compliant, and friendly airport. 

We continue to conduct hangar inspections.  To make arrangements for 

the annual inspection of your hangar or if you have any questions about 

what is required of you for the annual hangar inspections, please contact 

us. 

As always, we value the contributions each of you bring to this unique 

aviation community.  Whether you’ve been here for years or just joined 

us recently, you’re a vital part of making Compton/Woodley special.  

Please don’t hesitate to call me or Assistant Airport Manager, Lucero 

Vera at (310) 631-8140 if you have any questions or require additional 

information about airport events and activities, projects, or anything 

else related to the airport. 

Airport Ops & Admin 

Quick Reminders….. 

Keep It Clean: Please help us maintain a tidy ramp and hangar area by 

disposing of oil, parts, and trash responsibly. 

Noise Awareness: Be mindful of our neighbors–follow the voluntary 

noise abatement procedures and patterns to minimize impacts on the 

surrounding communities.  

Aircraft Parking: Please park all aircraft on your assigned tiedown or in-

side your hangar.  Keep the hangar rows clear.  

Vehicle Parking: Please remember that overnight vehicle parking is not 

permitted on the airport outside of your assigned tiedown space.  All 

vehicles must be properly registered and insured on the airport.  



Contact the Airport for 
Available Hangars & 
Tiedowns 

Compton/Woodley 
Airport 
(310) 631-8140 

Brackett Field Airport 
(909) 593-1395 

Fox Airfield 
(661) 945-0078 

San Gabriel Valley 
Airport 
(626) 448-6129 

Whiteman Airport 
(818) 896-5271 

Fuel Services 

Los Angeles County 
Self-Service 100LL 
(310) 292-7442 

Airport Tenant Portal 

Scan the QR Code below 

to make hangar/tiedown 

rent payments and file 

hangar maintenance  

requests.  

 Contact Us 
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Compton/Woodley Airport 

901 W. Alondra Blvd. 

Compton, CA 90220 
 

Office: (310) 631-8140 

Operations: (310) 292-7442 

Public Works—Airports 

900 South Fremont Avenue 

Alhambra, CA 91803 
 

Office: (626) 300-4602 
LACountyAirports@pw.lacounty.gov  

More information about the airport and the other 4 

County-owned airports is available at: 

https://pw.lacounty.gov/avi/airports/ 

Airport Improvement Projects 
Taxiway, Taxilane, and Apron Area Pavement Project 

Design is expected to begin later this year for the reconstruction of the 

north taxiway (B) and taxiway connector pavements and to  rehabili-

tate approximately 18 acres of paved south aircraft parking ramp/

apron areas and taxilanes.  Construction for the project is  anticipated 

to begin in 2027. 

Repair Updates 
Automated Weather Observing System (AWOS) 

The airport’s Automated Weather Observing System (AWOS) is cur-

rently out of service.  Repairs are underway and expected to be com-

pleted soon. 

Precision Approach Path Indicator (PAPI) 

The Precision Approach Path Indicator (PAPI) was repaired and flight-

tested by the FAA in May.  It is now back in service. 

Main Vehicle Access Gate 

The main vehicle access gate adjacent to the airport terminal building 

has been repaired and is now fully operational. 

Other 

It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of one of our 

own in the Aviation Division.  Salvatore Bernard Cirino (Sal) passed 

away on June 29, 2025.  Sal served at all five County airports as an  

Airport Maintenance Worker.  Prior to joining Public Works, he spent 

seven years with American Airports Corporation as an Airport Mainte-

nance Technician.  Sal’s willingness to always help and his sly sense of 

wit and humor made him genuinely fun to be around.  He will be 

deeply missed. 
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